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Summary 

Cabinet proposes to take a decision at its meeting on 21 July 2020 on the Climate 
Change Strategy 2020 – 2030. The proposed decision was first published in the 

Forward Plan on 4 June. The draft report for the proposed decision is attached. 

Focus for scrutiny 

The Committee is asked to scrutinise and comment on  
 

a. The scope and depth of the draft Strategy 
b. Whether the Strategy is sufficiently challenging/ambitious 

c. How it is foreseen that the required changes in organisational culture 
will be brought about. 

d. Whether the present COVID-19 crisis and its consequences might have 

implications for the Strategy 
  

 
The Chairman will summarise the output of the debate for consideration by the 
Committee. 

 

Details 

The background and context to this item for scrutiny are set out in the attached 
report (listed below), including resource and risk implications, Equality, Human 

Rights, Social Value, Sustainability and Crime and Disorder Reduction Assessments. 

 

 
Tony Kershaw 

Director of Law and Assurance 

Contact Officer: Ninesh Edwards: ninesh.edwards@westsussex.gov.uk 

Appendices 

Appendix 1: Climate Change Strategy 2020 – 2030 – Draft Decision Report  



Background papers 

None 


